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Monday, March 15, 2021 (Day 5 Characte‘rkE‘ducation:
:30: ; Honesty 15K
10:30: Grade 4/5 ROM presentation Greek Heritage Month

International Women’s
Month

Tuesday, March 16, 2021 (Day 1)
1PM - ACCI School Feeder Concert via Zoom

10:30: Grade 1 Virtual Toronto Outdoor Education presentation

Wednesday, March 17, 2021 (Day 2)
Green and White Spirit Day! '

ST. * .
PATRICK'S

Thursday, March 18, 2021 (Day 3)

Friday, March 19, 2021 (Day 4)
Panther Pride Day

Upcoming Dates:
April 12-16 - Spring Break

Spring forward

Daylight Savings time is on Sunday, March 14th! Don't forget to put your
clocks ahead by one hour!




TDSB Earth Hour 2020

On Friday, March 27, schools across the TDSB are recognizing Earth Hour from 2 - 3 p.m. Schools are
asked to reduce their electricity usage for one hour.

During Earth Hour, our school will be using as little electricity as possible in the office, halls,
classrooms, library, gym, cafeteria. Where possible, schools will also be reducing their electricity usage
over the weekend.

More information is available on the EcoSchools website at http://www.tdsb.on.ca/ecoschools.

High Water Levels Brings Increased Risks

The Toronto and Region Conservation monitors hazardous ice conditions as thaw begins and are
reminding everyone to be very careful around all bodies of water. The first hint of warming weather
and the promise of spring thaw can bring extreme danger to the shores and surfaces of streams, rivers,
ponds and lakes, according to Toronto and Region Conservation.

As warmer temperatures arrive, stream banks become increasingly slippery and unstable. Lake and
river ice weakens, becoming thinner or with higher flows breaking with little or no warning. During
this time, the potential for flooding and ice jamming is high.

Higher, faster-flowing water and extreme cold temperatures combine to create increased dangers on or
near rivers, streams and ponds for people wishing to enjoy the seasonal changes. Parents and
caregivers are being asked to keep children away from stream banks, ponds and lake







